
December 29, 2020 

To KPB Clerk Assistant Randi Broyles for distribution 
rbroyles@kpb.us 

Re : Ordinance 2020-19-16 Old Exit Glacier Road Fish Passage Grant 

Dear KPB Road Service Board and KPB Assembly, 

O202-o-1q-teo 

Please support this Ordinance to improve pink salmon habitat and fish passage by replacing an 
old wooden bridge on Old Exit Glacier Road with an anadromous stream culvert. 

I would appreciate the support of the KPB Road Service Area Board to provide funding of 
$4835.55 in contribution to the total budget of $155,000 at your meeting on January 12, 2021. 

I would also appreciate the support of the KPB Assembly to accept the National Marine 
Fisheries Service grant and approve Ordinance 2020-19-16 at your meeting on January 19, 
2021. 

Best wishes for a Happy New Year! 
Carol Griswold 
Seward, Alaska 
c_griz@yahoo.com 


